Freedom of Information Act 2000 – new social housing
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Would you please be able to tell me if your council has built any new social housing buildings in the year 2018/19. If so could you tell me how many. 
Answer:
Leicester City Council did not build any new social housing buildings in 2018/19.

Also if possible the number hoped to be built from 2019-23.

The Council is seeking to achieve its manifesto commitment to deliver 1,500 new Council, Social and Extra Care / Supported Living homes within the 4 years from 2019 until 2023.  

This target figure includes for new build council homes and also includes for new council homes via acquisitions plus affordable housing delivered by Registered Providers and other housing providers in the city.  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


